PO BOX 5000 SIN A
200 BRADY SIREET
SUDBURY ON P3A5P3

CP 5000 SUCCA

200, RUE BRADY
SUDBURY ON P3A5P3

705.671.2489

www.greatersudbury.ca
www.grandsudbury.ca

Sudﬁreater |Grand

August 13, 2020

Re: Petition — Request to relocate Aim Recycling (Kenneth Drive, Val Therese)

At the City Council meeting of August 12, 2020 Councillor Lapierre submitted a petition
to the City Clerk requesting that AIM Recycling located on Kenneth Drive be relocated to
an industrial park.

Please be advised that this petition has been forwarded to the General Manager of
Growth and Infrastructure for review. It is the department that receives the petition who
is responsible for communicating which of the following five paths they may choose:

1
A
3.
4.

5.

The Senior Management Member may direct administrative action be taken to
resolve or respond to the matter in question;

The Senior Management Member may seek further information from the
originators of the petition, which might include a meeting, etc.;

The Senior Management Member may report back to Council with a report for
information or action;

The Senior Management Member may bring back a report recommending a new
policy or new financial resources; or

May advise that no further action will be taken at this time.

For further information please contact Viv Gibbons at 705-674-4455, ext. 4290, or via
email at: viv.gibbons@greatersudbury.ca.

Yours truly; )
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( ,
Christine Hodgins L
Legislative Compliance Coordinator

CC:

Council Members

Tony Cecutti, General Manager of Growth and Infrastructure

Viv Gibbons, Executive Assistant to the General Manager of Growth and
Infrastructure



Aim Recycling has gained a strong foothold on Kenneth Dr. We were never consulted, nor
aware of any studies done to allow this american iron metal company to operate in our
area.They are mostly crushing vehicles containing some gas, oil, and acid. The liquids seep in
our water table next to the municipal water station.

Six days a week, the crushing never stops,producing a high level of noise.

Another concern is certainly the high volume of traffic this enterprise has created. On a daily
basis, we witness countless transports in addition to all the trailers full of scrap metals.

Kenneth Dr. does not have sidewalks. The children are no longer safe to ride their bicycles, and
neither are the pedestrians.

We strongly recommend that this company be relocated in an industrial park away from our
farmland and neighbourhood.

Please be advised the original petition is available for viewing at the
Clerk's Services Department, 200 Brady Street, 2nd Floor, Sudbury





